To: newstips@wfts.com

Sent: 12/22/2016 7:29:10 P.M. Eastern Standard Time

Subj: Donald Trump Letter

Greetings to your ABC Newsteam,

I would like for you to publish the attached letter so that Mr. Trump can get the information on time. This letter and a meeting with your news team is important to all this EARTH. I do have important information for all this EARTH and Mr. Trump as well. I contacted you yesterday requesting a news conference, but did not get any contact from you as yet. I do hope in early January, 2017 that you will be available. I have also attached the receipt that I have mailed the letter to the best address found on the internet to contact Mr. Trump. I have also tried to contact Mr. Trump by fax, but the fax listed on the internet did not work when UPS tried to fax it. I am relying on you to get this letter published. In the meanwhile, convey to everyone that I say, lots of prosperity, happiness, goodness, and harmony for the New Year 2017 for all my EARTH children.

With Love,

Dr. Paulett Angella Hemmings Ph.D, EARTH